

Monthly Meetings & Events

Photo Group:

March 1st at 7:00 PM via Zoom with a theme of Black & White Zoom Meeting ID 331 649 6358

Art Show Meeting:

March 8th 6:30 via Zoom

Board Meeting:

March 15th at 7:00 PM via Zoom. Link Above.

20th Anniversary Committee:

March 15 at 6:15 via Zoom. Link Above.

Open Studio:

Wednesday Mornings 9:30 - 12:00 In Person following MA Covid Guidelines.



A Call for Photos

<u>20 Years of Art: A Photographic</u> Archive

The Gallery is now live and is becoming a beautiful photographic history of 20 years of The Guild.

Submit your photos to *massasoitartguild@gmail.com* . Help us to take a walk down our 20 year memory lane.

**All photos submitted will be used online and may be edited or cropped to meet our gallery requirements. You may have your watermark on your photos or your name posted with the photo for credit.



Art & Photography Challenge

A Call For Art

In celebration of The Massasoit Art Guild's 20th year anniversary, we are inviting members to participate in a very special art & photography challenge.

Submit a piece of original artwork or photography that uses the number or concept of 20.

The entries are already being displayed in a special gallery on the website.

The winner will be awarded a cash prize and will have a special display at our 2022 Annual Art Show.

The deadline for submission is August 31st. Email photos of your entries to Massasoitartguild@gmail.com. Include your name and contact information as well as the name of your entry. We will post the entries as they come in. We hope to fill our online gallery with as many pieces of anniversary art as possible, so don't wait until the deadline. Get your pieces into us as soon as they are done. We hope this will be a fun challenge and we can't wait to see what you come up with!

Judging will be done by the 20th Anniversary Committee on September 20, 2022.

The winner will be notified by email.

UP COMING WORKSHOPS

Beginning Gel Print Workshop

Saturday March 19,2022 from 9:30 am-12:00 pm \$25.00 members \$35.00 non members

This workshop will be offered by Barbara Blake who has been experimenting with this intriguing process over the last year.

In this workshop we will work together step by step to make several basic prints.

There will be plenty of time to experiment and ask questions.

You will leave with the skill to continue this at home if you desire.

All materials will be provided.

Deadline to sign up is March 17, 2022 Space is limited

Workshop will be held at our studio in East Brookfield
Signup at massasoitartguild.com under workshops and either pay by PayPal or send a
check to Massasoit Art Guild PO Box 14 East BrookfieldMA 01515



Acrylic Pouring/Fluid Art Workshop

Saturday April 2nd from 10:00 -12:00 \$25 for members and \$35 for non members.

This workshop will be offered by Maggie Hart who has been experimenting with fluid art for the past two years.

Maggie placed 1st in Acrylics in this years art show for one of her acrylic pours. In this workshop participants will learn the basics and gain knowledge of acrylic pouring.

Maggie will be teaching two different fluid art techniques and attendees will be able to "pour" along with her to create their own fluid art creations,

All materials needed to create two 12 X 12 pieces of fluid art are included in the workshop fee.

Deadline for sign up is March 18th. CLASS IS ALMOST FULL! Wear your art clothes. This fun and exciting medium is messy!

Sign up at massasoitartguild.com under workshops and either pay by PayPal or send your check to Massasoit Art Guild P.O Box 14 East Brookfield MA 01515.



2022 Annual Art Show and Sale

It will soon be time to start planning the Art Show! Since this is the 20th Anniversary of The Guild we want the show to be extra special. We need help in most areas and can find a place for you however much or little time you can give. Please email us at massasoitartguild@gmail.com if you think you might be. The first meeting will be March 8th at 6:30 via zoom. Please join us! This is our biggest event and the more hands on deck the better!

Spring is a time for Rejuvenation

The Board is considering refreshing the Guild's Logo. If you have an idea for an updated logo please email a description or rough sketch to massasoitartguid@gmail.com

The Board will review the suggestions and decide if there are any designs that meet the Guild's needs and what the next step will be.

Thank you for participating.

CONTACT US

massasoitartguild.com

massasoitartguild@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/massasoitartguild